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Center 50+ Advisory Commission 
Tuesday, November 5, 2019 – Minutes 

 
ATTENDING MEMBERS:  Alise Liepnieks, Allen Jakobitz, Beth Jackson, Jon 
Deming, Mel Fuller, Nancy Ross, Rebekah Smith, Sandy Kinney 
Staff:  Marilyn Daily-Blair, Kanoe Barth, Suzanne Bishop 
 
OPENING EXERCISES:  At 9:01 a.m. the meeting was opened by C50+AC 
President Rebekah Smith, and roll call was taken.  
 
APPROVAL OF AGENDA – Agenda for this meeting was unanimously 
approved; motion by Allen Jakobitz, seconded by Sandy Kinney. 
 
APPROVAL OF MINUTES – Minutes of the October 1st meeting were 
unanimously approved; motion by Allen Jakobitz, seconded by Alise Liepnieks.  
 
PUBLIC COMMENT – N/A 
 
ACTION ITEMS – N/A 
 
INFORMATION REPORTS 
Marilyn Daily Director, Center 50+  

• Director Daily distributed the monthly Director’s Report dated 11/5/19.  
Commission members were encouraged to participate in an online 
workshop / survey found by Googling “Our Salem.” The public is invited to 
provide input for the future update of the “Salem Area Comprehensive 
Plan.” The Director demonstrated this for the group. 

• The Director went over event highlights and Respite Program updates.  

• Fit 50+ - Health and Wellness Coordinator Kanoe Barth covered highlights 
including a mission moment; a gym member recently reported meeting her 
weight loss goal and a reversal of her diabetes diagnosis. Fitness Center 
membership is at a record high with 345 members currently.  

• Commission member Allen Jakobitz requested information from the 
Director on how to search for a person in the new Volgistics program.  

• Components for the C50+AC Annual Report have been gathered, per 
Director Daily. A photographer is scheduled to take new pictures of Center 
activities.  

 
Friends Fundraising – Friends Board President Nancy Ross reported. Both 
Friends’ Bingo events have netted well over $2000.  Cup of Joe is coming back 
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in January. All C50+AC members are invited to host a table. At December’s 
meeting, Cup of Joe invitations will likely be available.      
 
Intergenerational Work Group – Allen Jakobitz reported better than expected 
attendance at the intergenerational Harvest Party. For next time, Allen suggested  
a ticket system for receiving food plates. 
 
Announcements—Rebekah Smith announced the date of next meeting: 12/3. 
 
ADJOURNMENT—10:00 a.m. 


